
Miller Avenue Elementary 

Husky News 
Monthly Issue:​ The newsletter, loaded with information pertaining to our school, can be 
found on the Garaway home page at ​www.garaway.org​ - hover over the schools tab and 
click on Miller Avenue from the drop-down choices.  Call the office at (330)852-2441 for any 
questions you may have and we will be happy to help you.  

 

Friday, October 4th, 2019 
 

E + R = O, (E)vent + (R)esponse = (O)utcome 
 
Congratulations to our Miller Avenue Students for 
participation at the 2019 Tuscarawas County Fair 
 
Some of the students who took part were 
Colton Domer, Wyatt Reifenschneider,  Cali 
Hershberger-Slemmer and Cole Hoffman. ​We know 
the dedication to their participation was outstanding 
and want to thank them for their hard work, efforts and 
showings with their 4-H projects at the 2019 
Tuscarawas County Fair!  
 
We are very proud of you - Great job everyone! 
 
 

 

http://www.garaway.org/


IMPORTANT NOTES FROM THE OFFICE 
 
Thank you so much for actively helping your children and taking an 
interest in their education. Please know that our students’ and teachers’ 
instructional time is very valuable and we would like to minimize any 
disruptions to that time. So it is with that in mind that we ask you to 
always​ ​check in at the office​ when coming to the school. Please allow the 
Secretary, Tina Medley, to deliver any forgotten items or messages to your 
child. We also would appreciate when walking children in that you say your goodbyes to them in the 
lobby and allow them to proceed to the classroom on their own. This will also help with keeping 
interruptions to a minimum and will encourage your child's independence. 

 
DRESS CODE REMINDERS 
As stated in the student handbook, students are permitted to wear shorts until the end of 
October. Just a reminder that “Shorts must be worn at a length that is decent and in good 
taste with the length being at least mid-thigh.” Also, “Proper footwear is required at all 
times. Flip-flops are not permitted. Sandals must have heel straps.” Please see your 
student handbook for any other dress code concerns. 
 

 
 
COLDER WEATHER IS ON THE WAY!! 
The cold weather will soon be here, so please be sure that your 
student is dressed appropriately for ​outside weather​ – we 
want to remind you that we hold our recesses outside if at all 
possible. 
 
Layered clothing works best when the weather is so 
unpredictable! 
 
 
 

 
5th & 6th GRADE PARENTS:​  All 5th & 6th Grade students received a 
Garaway Chromebook Policy Handbook that was included in the First Day 
Packet. That Handbook detailed the usage/policies of the Chromebooks 
supplied to your student. Please submit your $50 payment for the 
Chromebook at your earliest convenience. If your child has an 
outstanding fee for last year’s Chromebook please submit that payment as 
soon as possible. 
 

 
 
 

 



 

 

 

 
 

Box Tops News 
Our school goal for Box Tops this year is $750.00. This money will be used to purchase new 

books for the library and for any other schoolwide needs.  If we meet our goal, we will have a 
celebration in May. 

If you are unable to get the Box Tops app and would still like to help, you can send in your 
receipts. They will be scanned and returned to you or shredded. If you want the receipts returned, 
please put them in an envelope with your child’s name and grade on the envelope. All unmarked 
receipts will be shredded after they have been scanned. In order to receive credit all receipts must be 
scanned within 2 weeks of purchasing Box Tops products.  
If you need any more information, please go to the Box Tops website: 
https://www.boxtops4education.com/ . Please keep sending in clipped Box Tops as well. Thank you for 
your help😊 
 
I have once again attached the information flyer from last month’s newsletter for more information on 
the new way our school will receive funds.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
This Wednesday, 
October 2nd 
was ​Custodian 
Appreciation Day 
and Miss Immel’s 
class was excited to 
get their picture 
taken with our 
Custodian, Todd 
Hiller. We appreciate 
all that Todd does 
each and every day 
for all of us at Miller 
Avenue! 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 



 
❖ PEPPERONI ROLLERS FUNDRAISER THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 26th thru MONDAY, 

OCTOBER 14th​ ​- ​Flyers and sales forms were recently sent home with each child. 
Please get out and sell those Pepperoni Rollers! ​Mr. Fisher will be rewarding the 
class with the most sales a Pizza Party and Ice Cream for top selling students. 
 

❖ Wednesday, October 9th​ - Lifetouch Fall Picture Day 
 

❖ Thursday, October 10th​ - 2 Hour Early Dismissal - Parent/Teacher Conferences 
 

❖ Friday, October 11th​ - NO SCHOOL - Staff Professional Development Day 
 

❖ Friday, October 18th​ - End of 1st 9-Week Grading Period 
 

❖ Friday, October 25th​ - Report Cards Issued 

 
 

October 14-18, 2019 

 

Monday: ​Pajama Day; Naptime​-​Put the Braves to sleep 

Tuesday: ​College Spirit Day​-​Be the ultimate college fan 

Wednesday: ​Backwards Day​-​Make the Braves go back and retreat 

Thursday: ​Mismatch Day​-​Mix up the Braves 

Friday:​ GO PIRATES​-​Wear red, white and blue  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



**When sending in money to the school for such things as 
lunches, camp and chromebook fees, please make the check 
payable to Garaway Local Schools and include in the memo 
line what the money is for - ​PLEASE DO NOT​ make it out to 
Miller Ave. as the bank will not accept it. ​Thank you!! 
 

 
A NOTE FROM THE CAFETERIA:​ Please ​DO NOT​ send in any food in packed lunches that will 
need to be refrigerated and/or microwaved. Also milk may be purchased with a packed lunch - 
it is 50 cents for each milk and the child must report to the teacher on duty that they would like to 
purchase the milk so that his/her account will be charged accordingly. Students who are on a 
Free/Reduced status will also be charged if purchasing a milk with their packed lunch as that 
status is only for school lunch purchases. 

 
 
 
LUNCH MENU ​- October Lunch menus were emailed to the 
Parent Group email and are also available online. Additional 
paper copies are always available, contact the office (send a 
note or tell your child to stop in to request one) if you would 
like one.  
 
 
 

 

 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

____________________________________________________________________________ 
READ THE NEWSLETTER, YOUR CHILD CAN WIN A PRIZE!! 

**One student per class will be picked to be a Prize Winner by each homeroom teacher to come to the office to pick a prize. Parents 

please  send in a note stating that you have read the newsletter - since we are doing a digital version of the Husky Newsletter and 

you will either be  ​viewing online or receiving it by email​, just send in your note using any scrap of paper you have at home! *** 

 

 

 

 

 

*********************** 

 



 
 


